Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, May 6th, 2024

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.

Planning Commission all members were present.

Guests in attendance, William Drinken, Chad Goetsch, Maximo Sarango, Zack Gillis and Jeff Frank.
Approval of agenda, Weidling / O’Connell

Minutes from April 1st, 2024, reviewed and approved, Weidling / Benson

Requests from Public for Agenda

Review of Maximo Sarango building permit. Reviewed sketches and discussed amount of use and
by whom (family), 30-40 people for gatherings. Existing sewer allows for additional facilities. Paul
and Todd from All Croix spoke. Move to full Board for approval.

Zack Gillis presented CSM for property on highway 12 to separate Lot 1 (2.09 acres including ROW)
with existing buildings minus one shed from farmland. To be sold and farmland held. Moved to full
Board for approval.

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission Discussion
Joe Miller reported on Road School he attended.

Paul reported on culvert inventory (12) and nine (9) miles of spray patch, chip/fog seal to be
completed. Also discussed tress along 100™ Ave. and 170™ St.

Paul updated the committee, passing on free bleachers as they will not work for our ballfield
application.

Paul reported on Cyclone Fence Bid, 400 feet at 6-foot high is $10,638.00 and 4-foot high is
$8275.00, will include 4 gates. Paul will present at next full Board meeting.

Chad Goertsch to email Paul plans for dugouts and concrete pads for ball fields.
Chairmans’s Report

June Meeting to be Monday 6/3/2024.

Meeting adjourned 8:25 pm, O’Connell/Miller

Submitted 5/10/2024 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary



